Dear [Member of Legislative Assembly (MLA), Premier, Minister of Education],
Thank you for your government’s quick action to restore BC public library funding for 2009. Those funds allowed BC public libraries to continue offering free collaborative programs and services, all with the aim of enhancing literacy skills of British Columbians. 

I was reminded of the extreme importance of BC public libraries are when I read Auditor-General John Doyle’s report regarding literacy in BC, dated February 7, 2008. He found that:

· One in four BC children is “developmentally vulnerable” when beginning kindergarten and that affects their ability to learn.

·  Approximately every one in five students is not completing high school within the expected time frame.

· Four in 10 adults do not have the skills to use basic information, written in English, effectively in every-day life.

· Immigrants and aboriginals experience additional challenges.

I am fully aware of the fiscal challenges you and your government are facing. But I respectfully ask your government for its continued support and funding of BC public libraries. The return on investment of this funding is exponential and will help you reach your commendable goal of making BC the most literate jurisdiction in North America by 2015.

In closing, I would like to take the opportunity to express my gratitude and appreciation for your government’s past and continued support of BC’s public libraries. Thank you for recognizing the integral role public libraries play in community development and literacy.


Sincerely,
[Your Name]

